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Construction on Tullie Road 
In preparation for the opening of Arthur M. Blank Hospital, a section of Tullie Road will be closed effective 
April 15. This closure impacts the entrance and exit routes for the Center for Advanced Pediatrics. 

• Entering the parking deck: Continue to enter the parking deck from Tullie Road (via Level 3) or I-85 
Frontage Road (via Level 2). 

• Exiting the parking deck: Continue to exit the parking deck from Level 2. Due to the road closure, 
all vehicles must turn left out of the parking deck then turn right onto I-85 Frontage Road. Continue 
on I-85 Frontage Road to access I-85 North. To access I-85 South and North Druid Hills Road, make 
a U-turn via the interstate underpass at the first traffic light. 
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